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Dear All, 

As you already know, Attorney General Jeff Sessions announced the rescission of the     
DACA program  today. Attached please find a helpful advisory from the Immigration                                                         
Resource Center that explains the impact of today’s decision.  

 The most significant developments are that: 

- USCIS will not process any initial applications effective today  
(September 5, 2017) 
 

- USCIS will continue to process renewal applications received before October 5,  
2017 for applicants whose DACA expires between September 5, 2017 and  
March 5, 2017 

-          Employment authorizations (EADs) remain valid until they expire 

 

In Partnership, 

Marcel 

Marcela	Ruiz	|	Branch	Chief 
Immigration	and	Refugee	Programs	Branch 
California	Department	of	Social	Services	 


